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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Teacher Appreciation Day in Ohio, May 5, 2020.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 133rd General 
Assembly of Ohio are pleased to recognize May 5, 2020 as Ohio’s 
Teacher Appreciation Day; and

WHEREAS, It is timely that Teacher Appreciation Day be 
exuberantly commemorated, for Ohio’s teachers have established a 
record of achievement that is deserving of commendation. 
Possessing exceptional skill, commitment, and professionalism, 
these fine educators have introduced countless youngsters to the 
benefits of knowledge, the delights of friendship, and the value 
of self-reliance, and these skillful and patient instructors have 
championed ambitious standards and encouraged lofty goals in 
generations of students; and

WHEREAS, Teacher Appreciation Day highlights the talents and 
unwavering commitment to pedagogical attainment of teachers 
throughout Ohio, who work diligently, against sometimes 
unsurmountable odds, to offer pupils a well-balanced curriculum 
that seeks to develop their academic, emotional, social, and 
physical capabilities. These dedicated professionals have earned 
the respect and gratitude of their district, their community, and 
their state, and they are truly deserving of high praise; and

WHEREAS, Teacher Appreciation Day acknowledges the hard work 
that goes into meeting the criteria for educational excellence, 
and Ohio’s teachers, both past and present, have demonstrated 
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great commitment, leadership, foresight, and support in providing 
the youth in their charge with the best possible education and in 
promoting achievement in all facets of school life. With energy 
and enthusiasm, they have labored tirelessly to develop and 
implement comprehensive and innovative courses of study designed 
to improve student performance, responsibility, and participation 
and to help prepare each young individual to meet the challenges 
of the future; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 133rd 
General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, pay tribute 
to our state’s educators and applaud the observance of Teacher 
Appreciation Day in Ohio, May 5, 2020; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to the news media of Ohio.
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